
LD25

I’m writing to request that you please support LD 25. 

As a resident of Falmouth, I’m aware that our wastewater treatment plant (which also includes 
sewage from Cumberland) has an infrastructure that is aging and unable to handle emerging 
contaminants such as pfas.  I’m sure this is a problem in many of our communities. In addition, 
the landfill areas are reaching capacity for the sludge derived from the wastewater process. We 
really need to act on this asap for the sake of the health of all of our communities. 

With these concerns in mind, I ask that you please act in support of LD 25. 

Thank you. 


